
Deanery Synod Report 

Following the start of meetings following the pandemic, the Deanery Synod 

has met twice. The first meeting in October was the Deanery Lecture and was 

given by the Revd. Simon Reed. The subject concerned was ancient discipleship 

for modern Christians. 

The February meeting included a presentation by the Revd. John Naude on 

how to become a more inclusive church recognizing disabilities. It focused on 

the practicalities and not the legal issues. Following this meeting John hosted a 

training day in March helping us to discover how we could empower disabled 

people and not make them feel inferior. There is an article on this in the 

current edition of Comment. 

 


